
 MONTHLY REPORT FOR JUNE 2025 

 

THE SUMMER IS A BUSY TIME. WE START GETTING SOME OF 
CLASSROOMS CLEAN UP DEEP CLEANING, WINDOWS, AND 
DUSTING. WE HAVE KIDS FOR THE SUMMER PROGRAM. THEY 
STARTED  STRIPPING AND WAXING THE ANNEX BUILDING, 
CULINARY, KOCH, HIGH SCHOOL AND AG SHOP. THEY CAME TO 
STRIP AND WAX THE TIGER GYM, CUB GYM AND AUDITORIUM. 
THEY DID CARPET IN LIBRARY, ELEMENTRY MUSIC ROOM, AND 
BAND HALL. THEY BUFF THE NEW SIDE OF CAFETERIA. WE ARE 
THROWING STUFF THAT IS NO GOOD OR BROKEN. WE 
REASSIGNED CUSTODIAL STAFF IN DIFFERENT BUILDINGS THIS 
YEAR. WE WORK VERY HARD TO HAVE EVERYTHING READY FOR 
NEXT SCHOOL YEAR. 

 

 

THANK YOU  

IMELDA VELA  

CUSTODIAL MANAGER 


